
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have already been busy writing and 
fundraising for our new friend Sandesh who lives in  
Nepal. Already, we have done 4 months worth of 
raising and are helping Sandesh and his 
community enormously thanks to everybody’s 
help!  
 
We would love to continue our friendship. On 
Friday 18th February, we would like to hold a bake 
sale and card making workshop at both Warthill 
and Sand Hutton.  
 
School will provide everything needed for the 
workshop, however buns and cakes will be much 
appreciated for the bake sale. Each bun will cost 
20p so please make sure your child has money so 
they will not miss out! With it being the last day of 
half term, it will also be a non-uniform day at both 
schools.  
Thank you in advance, 
Catherine Harrison 

 
                               


